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For any Twilight after school club matters please phone the main school number. 

The Weekly Newsletter from Newton Poppleford School 

From the Headteacher 

It’s has been another lovely week in school, and even the weather has decided to be 
kind for the Fete, which I am sure we can all enjoy.  
Years 1 to 6 have started to use 
the new Marvellous Me app. Login 
details were sent home earlier this 
week with your child. If you need a 
new copy please let the office 
know. Every week the teachers 
will be letting you know a snapshot of something your child has been learning about 
– the first ones have been sent today. We hope that this will give you something to 
talk about and to gain an even better understanding of what goes on in school. We 
will also be sending virtual stickers home, so you can celebrate with your child. 
I hope to see you all at the Fete later and have a lovely weekend. 
Stuart Vaughan 

#Hello Yellow Day  
On Friday 8th

 October it is #Hello Yellow Day – World 
Mental Health Day. This year, as a school, we have 
decided to do something different. We will be calling it 
#Sunshine Yellow Day in honour of the Finley who 
passed away during the summer break. If possible, we 
will all take part by wearing yellow. The donations 
made to us will be going to the charities 
‘Neuroblastoma’ and the Children’s Hospice South 
West where Finley spent his final days.  

On this day we will aim to create something to 
remember Finley by. There will also be some activities in classes for the children on 
this day. We look forward to sharing some aspects of the day afterwards.   

School Matters 
Friday 17th September 2021 



 

                                                             School Matters - January 2018                                         Page 2 

From the PTFA - Christmas Hamper Raffle!  
 

 

School Office Reminders 

• Twilight and Breakfast clubs are now both in the library (8am - start of the school 
day & 3.15pm - 5 pm) 

• If your child walks home without an adult, please could you send a letter or email 
into the School Office giving your consent. This will help us in releasing children at 
the end of the school day. 

• Could you make sure that your child has a pair of wellington boots in school so that 
they are able to make use of the school field during playtimes. 

 

Diary Dates 

Friday, 17th September  (until 15th October)  Year 5 Swimming 

Monday, 20th September -  Friday, 24th September  Year 6 Residential to Skern Lodge 

Friday, 22nd October       Inset Day 

Monday, 25th October -  Friday, 29th October   Half Term 

 

From the PTFA 
UNIFORM SHOP! 
Our first uniform shop will be at the 
Summer Fete on Friday 17th September! 
Please bring in any donations for this to 
the school office!  
CLOTHING BANK! 
Have you seen our shiny new clothing 
bank by the bike shed? It is open for 
business! Please bring in your clothing 
any time. Every item raises money for 
the PTFA and diverts textiles from 
landfill! 
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From the PTFA - Christmas Hamper Raffle!  
 

New Reading System for the Coloured Banded Books 

We are going to begin trialling the new coloured book band system across the 
school.  This will be for all children in KS1 and KS2, who are reading books in the coloured 
book band scheme.   You and your child/ren will be able to choose their own reading 
books from a selection that are outside KS1.  Here is a brief overview of how it will work. 

• Books will be organised outside in colour boxes with a coloured card system clearly 
showing the correct order. 

• Books are able to be changed either before or after school. 

• You and your child/ren will select a new reading book from the appropriate colour 
band.  The children really enjoy being able to choose a book, so give them a choice of 
three.  However, it is still very important that they are roughly following the correct 
order and reading the majority of books in each colour band. 

• We would encourage parents/carers to change the books three times a week.  We 
still want the children to re-read their reading books on the second day, as it 
improves their confidence and gives more opportunities for discussion about the 
book. 

• Children are also able to re-choose a book they have read before if they wish. 

• Put the old book in their class box for the TAs to put away. 

• Write the date next to the book on the colour band book list that will be stuck in the 
home school diary. 

• Year One and Year Two will each have a box for home school diaries to be put in if 
they have a note for the teacher – TAs will no longer be checking all the home school 
diaries on a daily basis. 

• A Teacher or TA will be available outside to support families and answer questions. 

• Home school diaries will be checked at least once a week in school, when the 
children are reading with an adult, so we have a clear overview of what the children 
have read. 

There are many reasons why we are trialling this new system.  It was used very 
successfully in Reception last year, and the staff felt the children really enjoyed being able 
to select their own books.  The parents/carers were supportive of the system and some 
were more engaged, and as a result, the children were reading more frequently at 
home.  Within school, our TAs will save a lot of time, as they no longer have to change 
reading books.  Instead, they will be using that extra time to hear readers in class, which 
will further benefit the children’s reading development. 

We completely understand that there will be occasions when parents/carers are unable to 
change the reading books for various reasons.  If that is the case, just put your child’s 
book bag in the class box and it will be changed in school. 
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From the PTFA - Christmas Hamper Raffle!  
 

This week's National Online Safety guide to keeping safe online.– What parents and carers 
need to know about Rocket League.  
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 ‘ Behaviour Positive’ 
 

 

 

 

A free interactive short course for parents of 
children with challenging behaviour 

Addressing the concerns that you as a parent may have around your 
child’s behaviour which is causing difficulties in everyday life.            
This could include aggression, destructiveness, tantrums and 

‘meltdowns’, sleep problems, withdrawal or general oppositional 
behaviour 

The course aims to inform and empower parents to take                         
a new look at managing difficulties with their child                                                  

and to offer practical and sustainable solutions 

Informal and informative.  
The course provides a safe, supportive and confidential place to share 

experiences and ideas within a small group. 

Interested and want to know more? 

Contact Kevin Hickson via email: khickson17@yahoo.com 

Or text message: 07813 318357 

 

mailto:khickson17@yahoo.com
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